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Dear Council Members: I support the Ethics Commission's efforts
to remain independent and to seek 'outside' legal counsel as
authorized in the City's Charter. We cannot allow corruption to
continue in the local government. The city should make sure that
every dollar spent on outside legal counsel is accounted for. The
city should make every effort to make sure that the ETHICS
commission has the tools to do its job effectively. The Ethics
Commission should make an effort to investigate corruption in
city government. They need the resources to investigate each
case. Thank you!



